Amber Noworatzky

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 8:24 AM

To: Amber Noworatzky

Cc: Nick Reimer; Dan Koski; Brad Busse; Eric Nycz

Subject: FW: External: Request of Sidewalks to be Installed on East Side of Paul Rd.
Attachments: FW: External: Sidewalk install - East Side of Paul Road

Amber,

Can we get this request on the next Public Safety Committee Agenda?? Thanks.

From: Tom Hebert <tom41257 @gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 5:30 PM

To: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>
Subject: External: Side walk installed

Public safety committee.

I was wondering if you could look into having side walks installed on the east side of Paul Rd. There are new families

moving in with young children that have to cross street to get to side walk on west side of street.
Thanks Tom

Be Alert !

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or attachments.



Amber Noworatzky

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 4:05 PM

To: 'tom41257@gmail.com’

Cc: Dan Koski; Brad Busse; Eric Nycz; Nick Reimer; Amber Noworatzky
Subject: FW: External: Sidewalk install - East Side of Paul Road
Attachments: MMC 7.090 Grade & Construction of Sidewalks.pdf

Hi Tom,

The City of Manitowoc has not undertaken much in the way of new sidewalks for about the past 12-15 years.

We had a 5 yr. plan for sidewalks, but it has not been approved or acted on by our Public Infrastructure Committee or
the Council in many years.

Basically, the Council has decided not to put any money in the capital budget to fund new sidewalks.

We have been trying to just keep up with repairing all of the existing sidewalks in the City. We are not even keeping up
with the existing sidewalk repairs as much as we would like to. Mainly due to funding/budget issues.

Anyway, if you would like to pursue this new sidewalk issue further, you will need to send a request (can be just an
email) to the Public Safety Committee. You can send the email to me and | will forward it to the person that takes
care of the agenda for the Public Safety Committee.

The Public Safety Committee will discuss it and they may request staff to review the situation and have them make a
recommendation as to whether or not the sidewalks are needed for the public health, safety and welfare. If staff
believes it should move forward, then it will be referred to the Board of Public Works. If they approve it, then it will be
up to the Council to include the work in the next budget cycle.

I have attached a copy of the Manitowoc Municipal Code Section regarding sidewalk construction.

Hope this helps.

From: Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 2:20 PM

To: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>
Subject: FW: External: Side walk install

Dan Koski, PE

Director of Public Infrastructure
City of Manitowoc

900 Quay Street

Manitowoc, WI 54220

dkoski@manitowoc.org
Phone: (920) 686-6910
Fax: (920) 686-6906
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From: Tom Hebert <tom41257 @gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 7:48 AM

To: Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>
Subject: External: Side walk install

I was wondering if it's in the plans to have side walks installed on the east side of Paul Rd there are alot of new
houses going up on east side of road.
Thanks

Be Alert !
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